
From: Brooke Mueller <Brooke.Mueller@wal-mart.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Kathryn WisemanKathryn.Wiseman@wal-mart.com 

Date: 3/19/2014 10:10:50 AM
Subject: Call

Hey Katherine -  I just noticed you called. I am actually out on maternity leave until early June but Kathryn Wiseman 
can help -  ccing here her. Thanks and hope all is well. Brooke

Brooke R. Mueller
Director Public Affairs & Government Relations 
North Carolina, South Carolina & Virginia
Cell 202.340.8998
brooke.mueller@wal-mart.com
Wal-Mart Stores, Inc.
701 Eighth Street, NW, Suite 200
Washington, DC 20001

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the individual or
entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error destroy it immediately. *** 
Walmart Confidential ***
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